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From: Flanagan Tom

Sent: 09 November 2004 12:51

To: Mills Hugh; O'Rawe Bridget, McGlone Michelle
Subject: CSA LEGAL DIRECTORATE - LC CASE FILES
Importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential

1 spoke to Mr Neill Magowan in the Permanent Secretary's Office in relation to the steps the Trust
should be taking to secure the above files.
After taking advice, Mr Magowan advises that it is sufficient at this point to write to Mr Gowdy

informing him of additional sources of information. It will be the responsibility of the Inquiry Team to
decide if they wish to have access to these files and whether they would like them held by CSA or the

Trust.

I think it should aiso be noted in the letter that Westcare Occupational Health also holds records in
respect of a member of medical staff at the Erne involved in the case.

I will draft a letter for Mr Mullan's consideration.

TF
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